
VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION POLICY   
OAA315(b)(4)(A-E) 

 
This Program is made possible by funding from the Older Americans Act, 

the generous support of volunteers, the Stanislaus County Board of 
Supervisors, and contributions from the community. We are also required 

to offer program recipients an opportunity to contribute toward the cost of 
the service. 

Although every contribution helps us to serve seniors in our 
community, it is voluntary and there is no obligation to 

contribute.  No one will be denied service due to the inability  
or unwillingness to contribute.  

The Area Agency on Aging will protect the privacy and confidentiality of each recipient’s contribution. 
 Stanislaus County Area Agency on Aging  

(209) 558-8698 


